
Cut Bank Area Chamber of Commerce Minutes 
Wednesday November 3, 2021 Regular Monthly Meeting  
Cut Bank Chamber Office, Noon 
 
Directors Present: Rhonda Grainger, Destiny Carlson, Rachel Dosch, Amber Simonds, Jenika Sammons, 
Stephanie Eney, Nate Kavanagh, Larry Schwindt, JR Myers, Melissa Lee 
Executive Director: NA 
Directors Absent:  
Bookkeeper: Todd Eney (Not Present) 
 

Regular Business: 
Approval of September 2021 meeting minutes: Rachel made a motion to approve, Destiny seconded. All 
in favor and motion approved. 
Approval of September 2021 Financial Report: Nate made a motion and Rhonda seconded and motion 
was approved.   
 
Old Business:   
Business Improvement Awards: Kacies Tratte Da will be the recipient; Amber will present. 
Public Drug: Not much to report at this time. 
2020 Financial Audit: It is done! 
Chamber Up after 5: Billman’s Home Decor did a great job, as usual, but turn-out was pretty low from 
previous years. Rose Petal the 2nd Tuesday in December.  
Port Authority Report: Mike has nothing to update at this time. 
Holiday Bazaar:  Approximately 76 vendors at this time; maybe 30 spots still open. We have a meeting 
tonight around 5pm.   
Nomination Committee: Kacie Fey may be interested in joining, which would be amazing; still need 
people so please keep that in mind! 
Shop Cut Bank: Right around the corner; all is in place. 
 
New Business: 
Parade of Lights: Rhonda will call Double G Engraving and order plaques, get the Civic Center for the 
social, Santa will be there. Stephanie already talked to Pioneer Press. The theme is Christmas in Toyland.   
Executive Committee: Nominations next month 
Membership Drive:  Stephanie will let us know and we will have an envelope stuffing party. 
 
Reminders:  
December 8th , 2021 is next board meeting; 12-1 Chamber Office 
Holiday Bazaar November 13th 
Parade of Lights December 3rd 
Visitor or other comments/questions?  
Mike Wineman brought up the Law Enforcement Expansion Project.  City Council will meet on the 10th 
at 6pm.  There will be information on a needed mill levy; information needs to be shared to make 
everyone informed. 
 
With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Rhonda Grainger 
Secretary/Director 


